
Eden Township Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes 

I hereby certify that sufficient funds were on deposit for the payment of the forgoing bills when obligated and funds are now on 

deposit to pay the attached expenditures; ___________________ Steve Little, Fiscal Officer. 

 

______________________        _____________________         ____________________           ______________________ 

Chairman, Ken Hall                    Don Glover                                Ryan Bagent                              Fiscal Officer, Steve Little 

 

November 29, 2010 @ 8:00 p.m. 

 

This meeting was called to order in the Eden Community Center by Chairman Ken Hall, with all 

present standing to recite the pledge of allegiance. The following Eden Township personnel were 

also present; Trustee Don Glover, Trustee Ryan Bagent and Fiscal Officer Steve Little.  Road 

Maintenance Supervisor Dan Baker came in later. Eden Township residents Harry Farley, Robin 

McKee and Amanda McKee from Waste Management were also present. A copy of the minutes, 

a monthly cash journal report and; fund, appropriation and revenue status reports were given all 

trustees. Trustee Glover moved to waive the reading of the minutes, Trustee Bagent seconded the 

motion and all voted in favor. The minutes were filed for the permanent record. 

 

Public Participation:  Amanda McKee, the route manager for waste management introduced 

herself and spoke for a few minutes on some of the problems encountered in the Township. After 

her presentation the board thanked her for stopping in and she left the meeting. 

 

Old Business: Don Glover reported we were still in the running for the issue two grant. We most 

likely won’t find out for sure if we get the grant until January. Don also reported the new roof 

has been installed on the community center. 

 

Ryan reported the generator was set and but we still needed the Energy Co-Op to run the gas 

line. He also reported the sink in the girls’ bathroom had been broken and that we needed more 

trash cans. Apparently at least one of them has been taken from the Community Center. Harry 

Farley said that he had some blue barrels that we could use. It was suggested they would be nice 

in the shelter house.  

Dan reported that the toilet in the men’s bathroom and one urinal had been broken. All need to 

be fixed and we will try to find a plumber in the township to repair the items listed above. 

 

New Business: Don made a motion to place a replacement fire levy on the ballot in May. Ryan 

Bagent seconded the motion and after discussion, all members voted aye. 

 

Road report: Dan reported several pot holes in wet areas. His plan was to use cold patch if 

possible to repair those spots. 

 

Trustee Don Glover moved to pay the bills and Trustee Ryan Bagent seconded the motion, all 

trustees voted in favor. The attached listing is a true and accurate listing of the bills that were 

presented to be paid. 

Trustee Ryuan Bagent then made a motion to adjourn, Trustee Don Glover seconded the motion 

and all trustees voted in favor. The meeting was adjourned. 

  

 


